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Sex Education Curriculum Revised August, 2007
LETTER FOR AIDS FOR SENIORS PROGRAM, GRADE 12

The Farmington Board of Education has had an established Family Life Education program since 1971. As an extension of this program, HIV/AIDS Education is being offered to all seniors in our AIDS for Seniors Program. This program is an assembly, where students will have the opportunity to hear a speaker and ask questions about living with this disease.

As parents/guardians your involvement in your child's education is essential. Consequently it is important that you review the materials and curriculum content to be used in the AIDS for Senior program. Farmington's Board of Education, in compliance with the Michigan State Law, has made the materials and curriculum guides available for your review. Contact 	for questions regarding this program.

The State of Michigan recommends this instruction, but also allows for removal of your son/daughter from participation in the AIDS for Senior’s program. If you wish to exercise your right to excuse your son/daughter from instruction without please return this written notification to  	 before 	.

Sincerely, Principal


 	 Please remove my child from the AIDS for Seniors Programming Student Name  	
Parent Signature  	

Parent Name  	
